From: Wendi Hundley

Sent: Friday, December 1, 2023 6:26 PM

To: Desiree Adair <dadair@rollingwoodtx.gov>
Subject: Re: Public Information Request 2023-11-15-01

Hi Desiree,

| don’t see IP addresses or names and addresses on the information provided. | know | included my
name and address when | took the survey.

| believe the public information act only excludes email addresses from public disclosure. | am not
asking for any new information to be produced just the report that includes all the data that was

collected, except for email addresses. | would like to request all of the data please. Thanks!

Wendi
Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 1, 2023, at 5:26 PM, Desiree Adair <dadair@rollingwoodtx.gov> wrote:

Wendi,

Please find attached responsive information to your Public Information Request. We have
processed your request for information in accordance with the terms of the Public Information
Act.

At this time, the City will consider this public information request closed.
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Best,
Desiree

Desiree Adair

City Secretary

City of Rollingwood
512.327.1838
www.rollingwoodtx.gov
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